
‘Ko te ako te maneatanga’
‘Hooked on Learning’

 Newsletter 
Term 1, Week 8

Field Renewal Update - Titiraupenga Street disruption (reminder of information shared yesterday)
We have just been informed that our contractors will be reducing speeds, and at times closing off Titiraupenga 
Street for major tree works and earth removal.  They will do their best to minimise disruption during drop off and 
pick up times.  However it would be helpful if parents and students do not use the bus gate for the next week, 
unless they arrive on the bus.  Thank you in advance for arranging a different gate if you normally use the bus gate.

Wow! It is has been a long journey to get 
our field project off the ground, but we 
are finally here! And when things involve 
big diggers, they certainly move fast!
There is TOP excitement from ALL age 
groups (including the staff) in the school, 
as the work evolves and changes daily. 
We are so proud of how our students are 
taking the changes to our spaces and 
routine in their stride, ka pai!

What Has Changed Due To The Loss Of Our Field:
● Junior school has an earlier morning tea break of 10.35am until 11am.
● Seniors morning tea break remains at 11am, however they are utilising some of our 

junior school play spaces for recreation and play.
● Lunch timings remain the same, however rooms 16-18 all use the back field daily to 

eat and play.  This means they start moving over to the field slightly before 1pm.

Our teachers alongside teachers 
from another school will be 
receiving professional development 
in literacy learning and teaching. 

A HUGE thank you to 
The Warehouse 
who have donated a whole 
variety of learning materials 
and products to our school.
Thank you for taking part in 
the important work we are 
doing with our learners. 

School Closed 
TOMORROW
Teacher Only 

Day
Friday 26 

March

Kelly Club is operating 
tomorrow, call Rebecca on 
0211950139 asap to book in 
a child for the day.



Diary Dates
Week 8 Friday 26 March TEACHER ONLY DAY

Week 9  Cycle Safety Y4

Week 9 Tuesday 30 March Y6 Camp Whakaipo Bay Rms 19, 20, 21 (Return Thursday 1 April)

Week 9 Wednesday 31 March Go Girls Cricket Tournament  Y4-5 

Week 9 Friday 2 April School Closed Good Friday

Week 10 Monday 5 April School Closed Easter Monday

Week 10 Tuesday 6 April School Closed Easter Tuesday

Week 11 Monday 12 April Parent Interviews - school closed from 12.30pm 

Week 11 Wednesday 14 April Parents Interviews from 3.30pm 

Week 11 Football Taster Sessions Y1-2

Week 11 Friday 16 April Last day of Term 1

Term 2, 
Week 1

Monday 3 May First day of Term 2

Whanau Korero/Parent 
Interviews

Parent Interviews will take place in Week 11 on 
Monday 12 April and Wednesday 14 April.  

School will be CLOSED from 12.30pm on 
Monday 12 April.  

To make a booking for your Whanau Korero 
please go to www.schoolinterviews.co.nz and 
enter the event code 73y9x.  Select GO and 

follow instructions.

More information coming home today.

Bookings for Kelly Clubcan be made using the 
attached link https://www.kellyclub.co.nz/taupo 

https://www.google.com/url?q=https://www.kellyclub.co.nz/taupo&sa=D&source=editors&ust=1616635849606000&usg=AOvVaw0nkNSd-mNWLhHZedVpAjTy


Building Awesome Whānau
This programme is designed for whānau raising children aged 0-12 years. Gain some practical ideas and hear 
some positive stories from parents still on the parenting journey with their own tamariki.  This is a six week 
programme – 2 hours per week – and is offered at Taupō Primary School. We are enrolling now: Thursday 1 
April to 20 May 2021, 9.00am to 11.00am. Beak for school holidays. Morning tea provided. FREE. Building 
Awesome Whanau Manual included.  To enrol or for more information please contact: 
suef@taupoprimary.school.nz or phone 073784389

mailto:suef@taupoprimary.school.nz


Sponsor an Advert

ALL proceeds subsidise transport so that all students at 
Taupo Primary School can access swimming lessons.

Email the office to book your space 
(office@taupoprimary.school.nz) 

A huge thank you to our sponsors who are supporting 
safer swimmers at Taupo Primary School


